
 

POA Membership Meeting 

Tuesday, October 23, 2018    Eisenhower Recreation Center  

 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Cliff Wiener, at 7:00 PM followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance and a moment of silence to remember those who gave their lives to keep us safe.   

Roll call showed all members present with the exception of Susan Ball. 

The minutes of the September meeting were approved as read.   

Cliff reported that Florida Senator Baxley will be available to work with the POA on the issues related to 

sink holes in the Villages after the November election.   

The Treasurers’ report noted expenses for September were $15,776, receipts $15,993, leaving us with 

positive cash flow of $216.56 and operating cash of $135,074.   

The Membership report focused on keeping the POA’s voice strong by hearing from and listening to the 

residents of our community.   

At the tables in the back of the room were representatives from SHINE, Seniors v Crime, Realty 

Executives, and Foxfire for individual questions or comments.   

The cash raffle provided three lucky attendees with $30 each.    

Open forum questions from residents:   

 First Cliff reminded residents that anonymous letters sent to the POA will not be responded to. 

 There was one complaint of rust resulting from sprinkler water.   

Candidates Night:  We are proud to have so many candidates here to present information about 

themselves for us to consider in voting for District Supervisors and other positions of leadership in the 

November election.  Time was available after the meeting for individual questions for candidates.   We 

appreciate those who chose to come to meet with members of their districts to get to know one 

another better.   

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Carolyn Reichel, Secretary 


